ACE

WATER SYSTEM

May 2, 2017
Re:  Reclaim Water Alternating Irrigation Schedule Update
Dear Member:

Due to the increasing irrigation demand in Ashley Plantation and Stonechase Subdivisions, Pace
Water System is continuing the odd and even watering schedule that began last May.
Approximately midmorning each day, the lines serving each subdivision will be manually
controlled by PWS. On odd calendar days the service to Stonechase Subdivision will be turned
off. On even calendar days the service to Ashley Plantation will be turned off. Residents are
asked to adjust their irrigation controllers as necessary to obtain the best operating pressure and
spread the usage throughout the day.

As many of you have noticed from the stockpile of purple pipe and materials located at 5-Points,
construction is well underway on the new reclaim water line going out Quintette Road.
Construction is scheduled to be completed by end of the summer.

PWS would like to apologize to its members for the inconvenience and hope to have this issue
resolved upon completion of this project. If you have any questions or need additional
information please feel free to contact Shawn Mistovich or myself at (850) 994-5129.

Sincerely,
Pace Water System, Inc.
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Damon A. Boutwell, P.E.
General Manager

4401 Woodbine Road * Pace, Florida 32571
Office: (850) 994-5129  Fax: (850) 994-6920



